From: Zac Taylor

To: <u>Hui King K Ho (VFA)</u>

Subject: Re: DRAFT Fisheries (eel and pipi electronic tracking) Notice 2024

Date: Friday, 3 May 2024 7:05:35 PM

Hi hui. I hope you and the tribe are well. To be honest I prefer the text message as if I'm fishing for 3 weeks straight I only send 2 messages, when I set nets and when I pack up. Turning gps on every day is annoying and recharge is an issue when busy and sleep deprived. I've gathered a habit of just leaving it on and check it once a week so its battery isn't flat. The battery will last a few weeks from 100% to 50%. From 50% to flat will last 3 days. In regards to less inspections the last meeting Steve eddy said they aren't doing enough and the top brass has told them to do more. So that makes no sense in that comment. With less than 45 inspectors(officers in state) there won't be any extra in my opinion. I suggest you tell your boss to pull his finger out of his arse and get it finalised as well as the export license to... or just close fishery down so I can concentrate on something else.

Thanks hui, that's my feedback. Regards Zac Taylor Sent from my iPhone